The Game Show

The Game Show draws from a collection of past student work highlighting successes in interactive digital game design. Beginning sophomore year the Multimedia curriculum emphasizes designing for interactivity in and out of the box. Students learn to program as they learn to play. Applying the fundamentals of game play, students work to create their own digital games.

The Game Show also displays an installation of gaming artifacts, from family board games to aging consoles, complimenting the student work. Further depicting the integration of games rooted in our culture, a montage of movies projects on the wall outside the gallery. These artifacts stand as cultural icons and evidence recalling sentiments of joy and frustration, simulation and education.

Student Artists Featured in The Game Show

Alex Gilbert and Rich Stoffer collaborated on their game Clean Break Chronicles and are presently Juniors in the Multimedia program.

Jaime Kosoy graduated last year and currently works for a prominent game design firm in Baltimore, MD.

Mark Martucci, while currently on hiatus to pursue his professional music career, is in the process of independently recording and producing his debut solo album, which is due out this summer.

Tom O’Malley, alumni of the very first Multimedia graduating class, now serves in the Peace Corps in Belize.

Justin Rauschkolb was awarded 3rd Place in the Spindletop Film Festival for his film the Sleeper and along with John Benson, Keegan Fink, and Jason Miller, will be featured as part of this years graduating class in the Vox Populi Gallery this May. 

John Benson will be designing and curating the senior exhibit which is to be juried by faculty and alumni in the coming weeks. For more information on the upcoming senior exhibition please visit http://exhibit.multimediadept.com

